
7040200 TUBULAR MARKERS  
COMMENTS FROM INTERNAL/INDUSTRY REVIEW  

Melissa Hollis 
Work Phone: 850-414-4182 

E-Mail: melissa.hollis@dot.state.fl.us 
 
Comments: (7-14-23 Industry) 
Formatting: Please see Product Evaluation editorial changes using asterisk for APL reference. 
Add Material reference to anchor and adhesive for Product Evaluation/BABA compliance.  
 
Response: 
Specifications office will coordinate with the product evaluation office to make formatting 
changes. 
Action: 
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